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When a person either a juvenile or an adult murders are rapes then they should not have their name concealed,
similar if they are not sentenced due to mental illness they should have a crime recorded against them and NOT
be able to charge their name. No person who commits such terrible crimes should ever be allowed to be
protected and definitely not be able to change their name.

Those in prison complain all the time and actually get a quick response to addressing their sometimes petty
complaint. Although there are some serious issues for a minority the majority of complainers take a lot of

resources away from those that are genuine.

Develop strong policy to get the vexatious prisoner complaints under control as they are in prison to be
punished for their crimes.

Regards
Dawn Carr
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